Dear NMR Users,
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Dear NMR Users,

Your health is our top priority and we want to make sure

everybody stays safe while using NMR. Facility staff will sanitize

the keyboard, the mouse, the door knobs, telephone, the sample gauge,

spinner and desk every morning. However, NMR lab is a shared

facility, thus we need everyone to practice the following safety

precautions in the NMR lab:

® Wash your hands BEFORE Entering and AFTER Leaving NMR Room. (This
is very important since you will touch things used by everybody. )

® Avoid visiting NMR Room if you are not collecting data or
delivering samples, and no more unnecessary gathering in NMR Room.

® [nless necessary, Data Discussion by phone or Email.

® Please wear MASK in NMR Room.

Stay safe, we should overcome!! Thank you for your cooperation!!
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